
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Einasleigh Common Muster 

 

 
Etheridge Shire Council wish to advise that following 
outreach by Council via email and phone calls, it has been 
confirmed that the muster of the Main Paddock ONLY will 
be proceeding on 16th & 17th May 2024.  
 
Council will continue negotiations with agistees regarding 
the mustering of other paddocks.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the muster 
of the Einasleigh Common, please contact Council.  

 
 
Ken Timms PSM 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


